
Right2Water action in Brussels cancelled

Dear colleagues,

We regret to inform you that due to events in Brussels this morning our World 
Water Day action has had to be cancelled in Brussels. Our thoughts are with all 
those affected, their friends and families. EPSU staff are safe and we thank you for 
your concern, and for your ongoing support for Right2Water.

In solidarity,
EPSU
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